Auditor-General's Office Engages in Key Discussions at Namibia-Nigeria Joint Permanent Commission

Windhoek, Namibia – February 5, 2025



Participants at fifth session of the Namibian-Nigeria Joint Permanent Commission of Cooperation

The Office of the Auditor-General (OAG) is actively participating in the fifth session of the Namibian-Nigeria Joint Permanent Commission of Cooperation, which commenced today and will run until February 7, 2025.

This significant gathering aims to strengthen the ties between the two nations and explore avenues for enhanced cooperation across various sectors. Key topics on the agenda include discussions on banking and finance, focusing particularly on double taxation agreements. In addition, the meeting will explore collaborative opportunities in the fields of media and information, arts and culture, and cooperation among tertiary and specialized institutions of learning.

As a member of the African Organisation of Supreme Audit Institutions (AFROSAI), the OAG plays a vital role in fostering strong relationships among member states. The office is committed to leveraging this platform to enhance accountability and transparency in public finance management across Africa. The session is seen as an essential step towards not only improving bilateral relations but also reinforcing the mechanisms that drive sustainable development in both countries. Stakeholders are optimistic that the outcomes of this meeting will pave the way for innovative partnerships and mutual growth.

This joint commission highlights the importance of regional collaboration and aims to address challenges while promoting shared cultural and educational values between Namibia and Nigeria. As discussions unfold, more insights into potential agreements and projects are expected to emerge, contributing to the prosperity of both nations.